
 

 

 

 

 

April 30, 2025 

 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole     The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairman       Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations    House Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington D.C., 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for Marysville Hotel Site Cleanup and Preparation in fiscal year 2026. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is City of Marysville located at 420 5th St, 

Marysville California, 95901. The funding would be used to address urgent public health and 

safety concerns, unlock critical economic development opportunities, and preserves the historical 

and cultural fabric of the region. It is a good use of taxpayer funds as it the site poses on going 

safety risks, environmental contamination, and continue blight – all of which create recurring 

financial burdens for local government and taxpayers. 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 

section 42 U.S.C § 5305(a)(1), 5305(a)(2), 5305(a)(4), and 5305(a)(5) 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Doug LaMalfa 

Member of Congress 

 


